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This notice is terribly confusing.
The one paragraph says a notary may not use an Interpreter (by the way there is an extra article
– I highlighted it)

2.3.2 WITH THE EXCEPTION OF USE OF AN INTERPRETER FOR DEAF, HARD OF HEARING,
OR DEAFBLIND INDIVIDUALS, A A notary public may not use AN INTERPRETER, a translator, or
translator RELATED services to communicate with the individual for whom the notary public is
performing a notarial act.
 
But then it goes on to describe the interpreters that can be used…..
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